TowN OF DUANESBURG, NEW YORK

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

NOTICE is hereby given, that sealed bids for Van Patten Mill Park Restrooms will be received at
the Town of Duanesburg, 5853 Western Turnpike, Duanesburg, NY 12056 until 3:00 p.m. on
September 7, 2017 and will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time.

Work scope includes but is not limited to:

Construction of a new 16’-8” x 12’ single story masonry building with concrete foundation.
New building to have two single use restrooms with a plumbing chase. Extend water
and electrical service from an existing building onsite to new restroom. Furnish and
install all systems (plumbing/electrical) in new building.

Park is located off Depot Road in Town of Duanesburg.
Project completion date June 1, 2018

Contact Town Code Enforcement Officer Dale Warner at (518)-895-8920 or Delaware
Engineering’s Bill Brown at (607)432-8073 to schedule a site visit.

Electronic Bid Documents may be obtained from Delaware Engineering, D.P.C, 8-12 Dietz Street
Suite 303 Oneonta, NY 13820 (phone: 607-432-8073) and may also be reviewed at the
Duanesburg Town Hall. Addenda, if any, will be issued only to those persons whose name and
address are on record as having obtained the plans.

The successful Bidder, will be required to demonstrate proof of insurance and comply with all
terms of the Bid Documents.

The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informalities therein, and to
select the Bid, the acceptance of which, in its judgment, will best assure the efficient
performance of work.

Technical questions should be directed to Bill Brown, (607) 432-8073.



